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Japan Digital Therapeutics Consortium is Integrated into 

Japan Digital Health Alliance for Further Development 

~Launching policy recommendations for developing the digital health industry and a cross-sectoral 

research organization that transcends industry boundaries to disseminate information~ 

 

 Japan Digital Therapeutics Consortium will integrate the alliance into Japan Digital Health Alliance on 

March 14, 2022, in order to promote the industry as a comprehensive and more extensive organization in 

digital health, which is becoming more important under the new normal life. 

  

 Japan Digital Therapeutics Consortium began its activities in October 2019 and has been promoting the 

digital therapeutics (DTx) industry in Japan. It supports the supervision of white papers published by The 

Japan Research Institute, Limited, as well as complies industry opinions on the 2022 revision of medical 

fees. 

  

 As Japan Digital Health Alliance, we keep contributing to developing the Digital Health Industry. 

  

Related release: “About the establishment of Japan Digital Health Alliance” (JP) (03/14/2022) 

URL: https://www.jri.co.jp/company/release/2022/0314/ 

 

*If you have any questions about this release, please contact Japan Digital Health Alliance. 
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